
 
 

Newsletter Issue 5 January 2018 

St Laurence Church Infant School 

Wednesday 10th January    
PTA meeting                   7pm 
 
Friday 12th January 
Parent Prayer Group  2.15pm 
 
Friday 2nd  February  
PTA Year 1 disco   6pm - 7pm  
 
Friday 16th February 
PTA Non-uniform Day 
 
Monday 19th to Friday 23rd February 
Half term holiday 
 
W/c  26th February 
Book Fair and Readathon 
 
Tuesday 27th February  
Parents’ Evening         4.30pm – 7pm 
 
Thursday 1st March 
Parents’ Evening              3.30pm – 6pm 
 
W/c  5th March 
Science and Technology Week 
  
Wednesday 14th March 
PTA meeting    7pm 
 
Thursday 29th March 
Easter Service at St Laurence Church 
Parents/carers are most welcome to walk with us 
to St Laurence Church and join us for the service. 
Break up for Easter holiday 
 
Monday 16th April 
Back to school 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 3rd May 
Local elections—school closed  
 
Monday 7th May 
Bank holiday—school closed 
 
Wednesday 9th May 
PTA meeting    7pm 
 
Monday 14th May 
Class photographs 
 
Friday 25th May 
PTA Cake Bake 
 
Monday 28th May to Friday 1st  June 
Half term holiday 
 
Wednesday 13th June 
PTA Meeting    7pm 
 
Tuesday 26th June 
YR Sports Day   9am 
 
Wednesday 27th June 
Y1 Sports Day    9am 
 
Thursday 28th June 
Y2 Sports Day   9am 
 
Friday 6th July 
PTA Year 2 disco   6pm - 7pm  
 
Tuesday 10th July   
Parents’ Evening   3.30pm – 6.30pm 
 
Friday 20th July 
Last day of Summer term for children 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Happy New Year 
Thank you for all your generosity over the Christmas period. We hope you had a wonderful 

Christmas and, like us, are looking forward to an exciting year ahead.  

Up coming dates 
Dates for individual Year Group events will be notified separately. 



Parents’ Evenings 
Our Parents’ Evenings this term will be on Tuesday 27 February 4.30 pm – 7.00 pm 

and Thursday 1 March 3.30 pm – 6.00 pm.   Parents are invited to make an appointment 
by signing the sheets, which will be displayed on classroom doors or in the front  

reception area from Monday 12 February, or sending a message to the class teacher.  You 
are welcome to bring your infant school children to this meeting if you wish.  

EXTREME WEATHER 
           DON’T FORGET TO LOOK OUT FOR TEXT  

MESSAGES AND MESSAGES ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE 
 

Please make sure we have an up-to-date mobile number for you. 

 

We have piles of unnamed school uniform in lost property.  Please ensure your 
child’s clothing has a name in it.  Check that the labels have not come off or 
the writing become so faded the name cannot be read.    

Teaching your children about staying safe online matters. From learning in class 
to playing games at home, children are doing more on the internet than ever 
before - and it's a wonderful place. 
However, just as in 'real life', it's important to make sure your child is staying 
safe online.  
We know how demanding it can be to find the time when you're a busy parent, 
and also just how daunting it can be to try and work out if the information 
you've found online is up-to-date.  
That is why we are inviting you to  
This session will provide you with advice, tips and  support about online safety 
for children. We will share  useful links and resources to help you keep your 
child safe online; including how to check apps are age appropriate and setting 
your parental controls on your home internet.                      
9 am Monday 5th February in the Infant School hall.  Refreshments available.   

Please sign the petition available at the front desk if you are concerned about 
cars being driven the wrong way up Rectory Road.   It is very dangerous for 
the pedestrians who use this route, including many of our children.  


